Housegroup Notes & Questions – Sunday 11th January – Renewal of Covenant

1. How good is your memory? What things do you tend to remember and what things do you tend to forget?
2. Why are believers so prone to forget in the present what God has done in the past?
3. Why does scripture remind us so often to remember? Can you think of specific examples of this in scripture to share with the group.
4. Looking back - What specifically are you grateful to God for in 2022?
5. Looking back – are there times in the past when you couldn’t see God’s hand at work in your life but looking back now you can? Share these with each other. What can we learn from this?
6. What practical ideas/behaviours do you have to remind yourself and others about what God has done for a) all of us in Jesus b) the church family as a whole c) other people specifically and d) yourself ?
7. The renewal of covenant also included the children and we are often reminded about the importance of handing on the memory of what God has done for us to the next generation. How can we do this is in our families, in our church and wider afield?
8. Looking forward – what habits and practices to help you remember Gods help and goodness will you continue or even start this year? 
